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From : Erin Keene-Crouse [maiIto:ern .keenecrouse@gmaiLcomJ
Sent: Saturday, November 12, 2016 8:00 AM
To: PUC:
Subject: Pennichuck Water

Hello,

I am writing in regards to the potential price increase of Pennichuck water.

I understand their goal with the increase in their prices, however water is life and increasing the prices has the
potential to make it that much more difficult for their customers to access.

Thank you,
EKC


